
 
 

 

PLANNING COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION AND 

CONTINUANCE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN the City of West Hollywood’s regularly scheduled Planning 
Commission meeting at 6:30 p.m. has been CANCELLED for THURSDAY, APRIL 2, 
2020. 
 
FURTHER NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN the legally noticed public hearing (below) will be officially 
continued from Thursday, April 2, 2020 to a regular meeting of the West Hollywood Planning 
Commission on Thursday, April 16, 2020: 
 

PUBLIC HEARING. 
 
629 WESTBOURNE DRIVE: 
SUBJECT:  The Planning Commission will hold a public hearing to consider a request for a 
parcel map to subdivide a three-unit residential building into a common interest development. 
 

THE NEXT MEETING of the West Hollywood Planning Commission will be held on Thursday, April 
16, 2020 at 6:30 p.m.  Given the local, state and nation state of emergency, this meeting will be a 
teleconferenced meeting (with detailed instructions for participation included on the posted agenda).    
 
Up-to-date information regarding the meeting  will be posted on-line at www.weho.org, or you may 
contact the commission secretary at dgillig@weho.org  
 

David K. Gillig 
  
DAVID K. GILLIG 
COMMISSION SECRETARY 
 
Мы сообщаем вам об обсуждении проекта. Для дополнительной 
информации на русском языке звоните: 323-848-6826. 
 
AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING 
State of California ) 
County of Los Angeles ) 
City of West Hollywood ) 
I declare under penalty of perjury that I am employed by the City of West Hollywood in the Office of the City Clerk 
and that I posted this agenda on: 
 
Date: March 27, 2020 
Signature: //Yvonne Quarker// 

City of West Hollywood 
Planning and Development 
Service Department  
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